New director appointed for Yokohama 2005
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Following the success of the first Triennale in 2001, planning is underway for the second Yokohama International Triennale of Contemporary Art to be held in autumn next year.  Yokohama was chosen in 2001 as the venue for its long history as an international port and first point of contact with countries overseas.  

A new director has been appointed in the shape of Arata Isozaki, internationally renowned architect and contemporary art enthusiast.  He has been involved in contemporary art on a wide scale, organising exhibitions and creating his own works.  The Triennale will feature international leading works of contemporary art, focusing in particular on the connection between art and society.  The Director aims to surpass other international art exhibitions by covering a wider range of genres, including art, architecture and contemporary culture.  Symposia, workshops and gallery talks will be organised to encourage interaction between visitors and participating artists from around the world.  Yokohama 2005 is organised by The Japan Foundation in collaboration with other organisations.  

For further information please visit: Yokohama 2005
